
Communication with 

parents 

We, at St George’s, promote Parent Partnerships and 

value the relationships that we have with parents.  By 

working together we can support the child in the best 

possible way. 

We have an Open Door policy, where parents can speak 

to staff when the need arises, however, it may be 

better to arrange an appointment in some instances. 

Parents have termly opportunities to discuss their 

child’s progress.  For children with Special Educational 

Needs (SEN) staff work alongside parents to set 

personalised targets and meet regularly to discuss 

progress, provision and next steps. 

 


